From: Jennifer Vidis 
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 2:01 PM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Thurs Oct 4 - Dr. Cicchetti Receives UNICEF Chicago Humanitarian Award

Dear Steve, 

I am writing to inform you that I attended the 2018 UNICEF Chicago Humanitarian Award luncheon on Thursday, October 4th from 11:00am - 1:15pm at The Ritz-Carlton Chicago, 160 East Pearson, Chicago.  I was a guest of the Lurie Children’s Center for Childhood Resilience and attended in my official capacity as Deputy Commissioner for the Bureau of Maternal, Infant, Child and Adolescent Health with the Chicago Department of Public Health.  

 

The UNICEF Chicago Humanitarian Awards recognize local Chicagoans who have made an extraordinary impact in the lives of children, whether locally, nationally or internationally. First held in 2011, UNICEF has honored individuals including Barbara Bowman, Marjorie Craig Benton, Connie Duckworth, Ann Lurie, Margot Pritzker, Gary Slutkin, and Maria Woltjen among others.  This year, Dr. Colleen Cichetti of the Center for Childhood Resilience at the Lurie Children’s Hospital was among the honorees.  

Please let me know if you need any other information. 

Regards,

Jen

Jennifer Vidis

Deputy Commissioner/Chief Program Officer

Chicago Department of Public Health

